駐美國台北經濟文化代表處新聞組

Information Division Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States

March 11, 2002

Dr. Samuel Blumenfeld 73 Bishops Forest Dr. Waltham, MA 02452

Dear Dr. Blumenfeld,

My office, the Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office (TECRO), is Taiwan's primary representative office in the U.S., located in Washington, D.C.

TECRO publishes a newsletter, the *Taipei Update*, which is circulated to about 4,000 decision makers in the Washington area as well as other cities. Each issue includes a special report, written by our staff, which profiles various aspects of U.S.-Taiwan relations including politics, economics, social issues, and cultural matters.

I recently spoke to your friend, Ms. Elizabeth Russinoff, who requested that I send you the enclosed collection of *Taipei Update* special reports that was recently published. She thought it would interest you and I have sent it to you with my compliments.

I hope you find the book interesting and would be glad to hear any comments you might have.

With warm regards,

Brian Shea

incerely

Admin. Assistant/Media Liaison